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What’s next for Callan Park? 

An opportunity to have your say. 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
Your views are wanted to determine what is next for Callan Park… 
 
As previously notified, the government is not going to approve the 2011 Master Plan 
commissioned by Leichhardt Council.  
 
Instead, the government (NSW Office of Environment &Heritage) has hired the 
urban design firm TYRRELL STUDIO and architecture and urban design 
consultancy TERROIR to provide advice on ‘transitioning Callan Park and 
Broughton Hall into ongoing use as a large urban parkland’.   
 
So far, the consultants have undertaken an “Information Review” that collates, 
synthesises and reviews the significant amount of documentation associated with 
the Callan Park site to date. 
 
The report includes a review of the previous plans proposed for Callan Park, 
community surveys, key stakeholders, summary of the legislation, current and 
previous mental health policies, built form and landscape site history and analysis, 
demographic studies, open space and transport planning plans for the region and 
precedent studies of parklands of a similar scale to Callan Park. 
 
Now TYRRELL STUDIO and TERROIR want to consult with you, the community, 
to confirm your needs and values regarding Callan Park.  They acknowledge 
consultation from the 2011 MasterPlan and previous plans and are seeking to 
confirm whether these values are still held or whether additional issues have arisen 
in the last 7 years. Here are the times and places where you can let the consultants 
know what you think is best for Callan Park. 
 
Sunday, 11 February 8:30 am – 12:30 pm anytime End of Wharf Rd in Callan Park 

Sunday, 25 February 8:30 am – 12:30 pm anytime Endo f Wharf Rd in Callan Park 

 
Some of the questions being asked are: What is the right balance of active 
and passive recreation on the site?  What should the buildings be used for?  
Should some of the buildings be taken down to provide for a more accessible 
urban parkland? What are your thoughts about Waterfront Drive?  Where 
should there be pedestrian pathways? Shared or not shared? Where should 
people park? And many more questions … 
 

 

http://www.callanpark.com/


The Friends are seeking more comprehensive public consultation than 
appears currently proposed and financial commitments from the state 
government (otherwise these plans will remain pipe dreams). 
 
In the meantime, your views are needed!  Please come to the end of Wharf 
Road on Sunday, 11 February or Sunday 25 February between 8:30 am and 
12:30 pm and let the consultants know your views. 
 
Yours for Callan Park 

 
Hall Greenland 
President 
 


